
Chair Marsh, Vice Chair Helm, Vice-Chair Brock Smith, and members of the House Committee on Energy and Environment,

As a retired RN I am deeply concerned with the health and well being of ALL Oregonians.
I urge you to support House Bill 2021 with the -5 and - 9 amendments, the 100% Clean Energy for ALL Bill. 
Globally, the burning of fossil fuels was responsible for 20% of deaths in 2018 and pollution from facilities like gas-fired power plants 
leads to worse outcomes of COVID-19. By setting
clear targets for cleaning up Oregon's energy and supporting community based energy projects and good jobs for local 
communities, we can seize the opportunity of clean energy to help rebuild from today's many crises.

Sincerely,
Kathleen Boylan


